
 

 

 

 

 
 

   

Annual Report 2015 

Honoring Eva Foundation 
 

 

This annual report informs you about the 2015 activities of the Honoring Eva 

Foundation. As you know our mission is to support students with scholarships in 

the 4 Year Training for Core Therapist and in the 2 Year Transformational 

Program.  

 

Building on this mission we received the tremendous support of € 27.834 from 

sponsors/donators and through all kind of activities. We were so encouraged by 

all donations that we could offer 7 scholarships (€ 10.620) and 6 loans (€ 5.420).  

 

In 2015 we succeeded in: 

 

- making the Foundation more alive and visible in the community 

- finding a new balance between helping and enabling students 

- finding new creative ways and ideas to generate money  

 

We are very happy with the commitment of the students that organized several 

activities to raise money. The school itself also showed its strong support by 

providing us with the space to hold our meetings and to encourage our 

announcements during training weekends. Next to that they organized activities 

to raise money and donated a percentage of the tuition of each student to the 

fund. 

 

The Eva Foundation organized a Thank-You-Dinner that was visited by 20 

Donators and Faculty Members. They offered us new ideas and gave us a warm 

helping hand in continuing our activities. 



 

 

 

 

 
 

   

 

In order to strengthen the managerial capacity and network we started to bring 

in new board members. While writing this, we are happy to welcome 3 new 

members who are willing to commit themselves.  

We also see a growing amount of new and creative ways to raise funds. 

 

In the meantime we like to be in touch with you. Your positive thoughts and 

actions are of great help in providing the CE-process to new and present 

students.  

 

Thank you all for your support and feel welcome to communicate your ideas and 

thoughts! 

 

Warm regards, 

Heleen de Winter    

Secretary Honouring Eva Foundation     
 

Members of the board 2015 

Nynke Sikkema 

Heleen de Winter 

Marcel Vos 

Bert Stek 

Cees van Loon 

 


